
   01952 386640      donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk      donningtonwoodinfants.co.uk  

In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Christian & Malia 

 

Class 2 

Iliana & Nikola 

 

Class 3 

June & Orion 

 

Class 4 

Aadvik & Tobias 
 

Class 5 

Asiyah & Godwin 

 

Class 6 

Nancy & Amitoj 
 

Nursery 

Ben & Wynter-Rose 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 12th July 2024 

It has been another busy week in school and nursery. We are frustrated that the 
weather has interfered with our Sports Day plans today.  
Next week is the last week of term in school and nursery. There are also lots of 
other events (discos, Teddy Bear’s Picnic, Open Afternoon and the Leaver’s 
Assembly) to celebrate the end of term. We look forward to seeing lots of parents 
in school and nursery for the different events and helping to celebrate the end of 
an amazing year.  

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
know who are enjoying 
the last week of term! 

Next week’s word…. 
 

ground 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.00% 
Class 1— 95.85% 
Class 2— 92.17% 

Class 3— 100% 
Class 4— 92.98% 
Class 5— 90.37% 
Class 6— 90.91% 
 

Lates = 28 

Lost Learning = 2 hours 

16 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 2 

Breakfast 

Club 
 

7:45—8:40   £2 per day 
More information from the 
office. Please come to the 

main front door for 
Breakfast Club. 

8:30—11:30 Friday  
in the Children’s Centre  

Dates for the last week of term 
 

Wednesday 17th July— 
10:00 Teddy Bear’s Picnic (morning nursery) 
1:30—Teddy Bear’s Picnic (afternoon nursery)  
2:30—3:30    Open Afternoon (school).  
 

Friday 19th July—  
9:15—Year 2 Leaver’s Assembly 
Last day of school and nursery  

          (normal finish times) 

End of term 

disco! 
 

3-4pm 
 

Tuesday 16th July 
Classes 1 &2     

 

Thursday 18th July 
Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 

Please come to the 
playground to collect at 4pm. 
All money raised will go to 
Miss Lucas’ Memory Fund. 

Last day of term treat! 
Earlier this half term our School 

Council organised a vote for an end 
of term treat. The children in school 
and nursery could choose to vote for 

their favourite of 3 choices— 
• Wear your favourite colour to school 
• Bring your teddy to school 
• Play on the new patio area 
The votes have been counted and next week we 
will announce the winning choice. We will send 
details home to parents so you know the winning 
choice and when it is happening. We know that 
some children will find it tricky if their choice 
hasn’t won, but it is an important part of building 
and understanding how voting and democracy 
work . 

We need a  

Lunchtime Supervisor 
11:55—1:10 

(6 1/4 hours per week) 
(temporary post, starting in 

September) 
 

Please email or ask 
in the office for more 

details. No 
experience required 

 

Closing Date -- 4pm Tuesday 
16th July 

Don't 

forget to 

return all school 
reading books as 
soon as possible. 

Thank you.  




